
Burpham consults on Neighbourhood Plan 

Burpham Neighbourhood Forum has submitted a neighbourhood plan to the Council. 

A neighbourhood plan is a document containing planning policies for a single neighbourhood area. If 
the Burpham Neighbourhood Plan is adopted, it will be used to help determine planning applications 
within the Burpham Neighbourhood Area (Burpham ward) along with the Council's Local Plan and 
other considerations. 

Guildford Borough Council are consulting on the Burpham Neighbourhood Plan between 30 March 
and 15 May 2015. For more information about the consultation, to view the neighbourhood plan and 
other consultation documents, and to find out how to make your views known, please visit the 
Planning Policy consultation website at getinvolved.guildford.gov.uk.  

 

https://getinvolved.guildford.gov.uk/

